
 

Upcoming work 

 

A11 Spooner Row to Tuttles Interchange Reconstruction Scheme 
 

 

 

 

e-Bulletin – 2 March 2022 

Public Information Exhibitions 

National Highways is progressing plans for a concrete reconstruction scheme on the 
A11 between Spooner Row and the Tuttles Interchange.  
 
A reconstruction scheme involves removing the road surface and some of the 
foundations, before rebuilding the road with alternative material. As well as 
reconstructing the carriageway, the work will include replacing safety barriers, 
repainting road markings and inserting new reflective road studs (cat’s eyes).  
 
As part of our ongoing information sharing with local residents and stakeholders, I 
would like to invite you to attend one of our public information exhibitions that will be 
taking place at the following locations: 
 

 
Wymondham Market Square  

(Information Van Event) 
Market Pl, Wymondham NR18 0AX 

 
 

16 March 
2022 

10.00am to 4.00pm 

 
Town Green Centre: Frank Bunn Room 

(Public Information Exhibition) 
Back Ln, Wymondham NR18 0LB 

 

17 March 
2022 

10.30am to 8.00pm 

 
North Wymondham Community Centre 

(Public Information Exhibition) 
44 Lime Tree Ave, Wymondham NR18 0HH 

 
 

18 March 
2022 

10.30am to 5.00pm 

 
Spooner Row Village Hall 

(Public Information Exhibition) 
Station Rd, Spooner Row, Wymondham 

NR18 9JR 
 
 

19 March 
2022 

10.30am to 2.30pm 

 

Each exhibition will be attended by members of the National Highways senior 
management, the project team, and the scheme’s contractors, who will be available 
to discuss any specific queries you may have. 

 



 
 
 
Website 
From 16 March 2022, the information available at our public information exhibition 
will be published on our website. You can view this and sign up for our email bulletin 
service by visiting: www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A11concrete. 

If you would like more information about this work, please feel free to contact us on 
the details below. 
 
ECHO – Every Customer Has an Opinion 

ECHO is our A11 concrete surface repairs and maintenance feedback tool that 

encourages users to click on an interactive map to make a specific comment or give 

us your general feedback.  

 
Please note - ECHO is a one-way feedback tool, so we’re informing customers that 
if they’d like a response to their feedback then they should contact us by calling the 
24/7 National Highways Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 5000, email 
info@highwaysengland.co.uk or visit our website at 
www.nationalhighways.co.uk/A11concrete 
 
Road users can also keep up to date on road closures by visiting our Traffic England 

website at www.trafficengland.com  or by following our Twitter feed: 

@HighwaysEAST.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Andy Dyer  

Project Manager 
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